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1700 S.E. Mile Hill Drive, Suite 101 
(Inside Rose Crafts) 

Port Orchard, WA 98366 
360-874-0971 

hobbyoutlet@wavecable.com 
  

Store Hours: 
  

9 - 8 Monday - Friday 
9 - 8 Saturday 
10 - 6 Sunday 

  
COME VISIT OUR REALLY NICE LOCAL HOBBY SUPPLIER  

  

  
President Bud needs help on Committees and with new ideas for events. 

WHEN AT THE FIELD….. PICK UP AND TAKE HOME 

WHAT YOU BROUGHT. 

Newsletter of the Kitsap Aircraft Radio Control Society 

ARCS MEETING MINUTES 

December 11th, 2007 



Meeting called to order by President-Bud Arnold at 7:00 pm 

  

New members:  None  

Guest:  None 

Treasures report:  Juan gave report. 

Minutes: Read and accepted. 

Committee Reports: None. 

Safety:  No Report. 

Field Maintenance:  All is ok. 

Events:  None 

Entertainment:  No report. 

County Parks/Field Committee:  No report.  

Instruction:  No report. 

Old Business: 

No news on the lawn mower. 

   *****  

Club Banquet:  Bremerton Airport, Jan. 5th, 2008 Happy Hour 6pm, Dinner 7pm, 
Buffet style, Awards after dinner.  Make checks payable to Kitsap ARCS, Juan 
Andrade, 73c, Haven Rd, Bremerton, WA 98312.  Cost is $19.00.   Have your checks 
to Juan by Dec 31st as restaurant needs a headcount. 

    *****  

Club dues are due.  See Juan.  If he hasn't received your dues.  He will mail you a 
letter with a returned letter enclosed for your check. 

    ***** 

On Tuesday, December 18th, Al will have another rebuilding seminar in his shop.  



Last one for a couple months. 

     ***** 

Lorin Miller volunteered a trophy for the awards.  Al will handle the awards 
banquet. 

  

New Business:   

Nomination for Officers 

President:  Al Franklin  

Vice President:  Bruce Lockridge 

Secretary/Treasurer:  Elliot Burks  

      *****  

Honey Bucket costs us $160/month to service. 

      *****  

Verlyn Grange informed the club of the Winter Fest display we put on for the Navy 
MWR.  The Navy has asked us to come out to Camp Mcquin to do a float fly 
demonstration?  Verlyn will pass on more information when he receives it.  It 
appears it will occur on Jan 5th.  Anyone interested in flying the float fly, please 
contact the Webpage editor and give your name and phone number.  I'll pass it on to 
Verlyn.   

       *****  

Club held the annual gift exchange. 

Education:   No report. 

Drawings and prizes:   O.S. 25 FSR -  Need another $18.00 for the raffle.  Nobody 
won the quarter drawing. 

Show and Tell:   Verlyn showed off his Motorplex Twin Jet, Twin 480 electric 
motors, 6x4 stryker props.  Flies between 55 to 70 mph.  It has Verlyn's traditional 
Red, White, and Blue paint job.  He covered the foam model with Monokote self stick 
trim.  Veryln took the model to Al Franklin's rebui lding seminar (the past two 
sessions) and was able to get some good advice on covering it.   Verlyn sports a 



refractive ribbon on each tail of this twin tailed aircraft.  Refractive ribbons are a 
symbol of the Mutliple Sclerosis Society.  Veryln has renamed his aircraft, 

 "MS Freedom Fighter".  

Danny Mason brought his LS Segler glider.  It's a German kit with German 
instructions.  Originally Chekoslavakian.  The instructions were originally in 
Checkoslavakian, translated into German, translated into English.  It's small and 
easily come apart for transportation. 

Verlyn won the Show and Tell. 

Next Meeting, Jan 8th, 2008. 7:00 pm at S.C.I. 
 


